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14TH ANNUAL LIBRARY SYMPOSIUM 

It gives us great pleasure to announce that the Annual Library Symposium 
will take place in November 2016. It is our sincere wish to welcome a large 
and diverse number of colleagues to this special annual event.  

  

Venue: Stellenbosch Institute for Advanced Study (STIAS) 

Date:  3 – 4 November 2016 

  

The theme, programme, speakers and other relevant information will 
become available in forthcoming announcements. 

  

Enquiries: Marié Roux (mr@sun.ac.za), tel: 021-8082623 

SAVE THE DATE 

mailto:mr@sun.ac.za

